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Strathalbyn Road Maintenance 
Works 
Works Update – Vegetation Management 

       

 

As part of ongoing maintenance works on Strathalbyn Road 
to improve road safety for all road users and the community, 
a vegetation survey has now been completed and additional 
vegetation management work is required. 

What’s happening: 
As you may be aware, some vegetation pruning works were previously 
undertaken on Strathalbyn Road, with road shoulder sealing and 
surface improvement works continuing. 

We recently undertook a vegetation survey along Strathalbyn Road 
which found that up to 10 trees needed to be removed and additional 
tree pruning is needed to improve line of sight and safety within the 
road corridor.  

When 

From Monday 18 March to 
April 2024 

Hours of operation 

Between 7am and 7pm 

Where 

Strathalbyn Road between 
River Road and Echunga 
Road 

In some locations, there are large trees along the roadside which will not be removed for these works, and 
hazard protection treatments at these locations are being considered.  

We would like to confirm that the large gum tree at the head of the Kidman Trail will not be 
impacted. 

Every effort has been made to minimise the impact to vegetation wherever possible. 

We understand the ecological importance of roadside native vegetation and will continue to prioritise 
minimising potential impacts to native vegetation and fauna associated with these works. 

How this affects you: 
Temporary lane and speed restrictions will be in place. 

Please plan ahead, take extra care when workers are on site and observe speed limits and lane 
restrictions when travelling through the area. 
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Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while this work is completed but we’ll minimise 
disturbance to nearby businesses and residents as much as practically possible. 

For further information: 
• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/StrathalbynPRS  
• Contact the project team via email at DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au  
• Call 1300 794 880 
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